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Thank you for your donation to Community Backstop. We appreciate your commitment to help 

the charity provide financial assistance to those in the local Delaware Valley who are in need.  

 

This is your official receipt for your gift to Community Backstop.  

 

If you attended the fundraising event held on April 19, 2017, the value of goods and services 

provided in return for the required $275 contribution was $100. The net donation amount of $175 

is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. To the extent you made other donations 

throughout the course of the event, Community Backstop did not provide any goods or services 

in return for these contributions, and therefore these amounts are 100% deductible to the extent 

allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor.  

 

If you did not attend the fundraising event, 100% of your donation is tax deductible to the extent 

allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor.  

 

Effective January 1, 1994, the Internal Revenue Code requires us to acknowledge your gift in 

writing, to state whether, in conjunction with your gift, any goods or services were provided and 

to describe and provide a “good faith estimate” of the goods and services, if applicable. This 

information is located above. The amount of your contribution that is deductible for federal 

income tax purposes is limited to the excess of your contribution over the value of goods and 

services we provided to you. Please keep this receipt. Your charitable deduction may be 

disallowed if you are unable to provide this acknowledgement to the Internal Revenue Service 

upon request.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this receipt, please contact Community Backstop, at 

info@communitybackstop.com.  

 

The official registration and financial information of Community Backstop may be obtained from 

the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. 

Registration does not imply endorsements. 


